
                                         ​ MARCH 2025 
 

Public Works Monthly Update 
 
  

We are gearing up for a work filled Spring/Summer at the shop. Between 
the warm weather, rain showers and many projects getting underway, the 
crews will be busy all the time. To kick it off, Clean Up Week started today, 

running through the end of the week. We ask for all to comply and to be 
patient. 

  
Street Department 

 
The Street Crew has been getting out picking up small brush and debris 

piles. They put lime down on the Cemetery and the Pavilion and are now in 
full swing with grass cutting as well. The delivery of gravel and filling of 
potholes are always on the to do list. The crew also lended a hand at the 

Community Park with the cleanup of the Press Box.  
 

                                           Water/Sewer Department 
 

The Water Crew haven’t slowed down much at all. Since completing this 
last stage of the ongoing B St Project, the crew has been busy marking Ms 
Utilities for the cable being installed for Microsoft. They put in a new sewer 

line and 2 hookups on Boswell Ave. They had several graves and 
cremations to handle at the Cemetery. Recently, the guys have been 

getting things together for a 3 phase project we’re about to undertake 
shortly. 

 
                                            Maintenance Department 
 

We welcomed Robert, Pooney to most, back from his time off. He has 
jumped right back into the swing of things here. Ray got started on 

replacing another motor in a Police vehicle and Robert was able to help 
him finish that up. We had several pieces of equipment and vehicles come 

through the shop for repairs, big and small. All which were handled in a 
timely fashion.                                        

                                                                               
Other Updates  

 



          The WasteWater Plant is looking good. They had an inspection there 
last week and passed with flying colors. We also had our yearly inspection 
of the old landfill recently, and it also passed with no issues. Chris has 
been doing a good job keeping up with all the smaller maintenance issues 
with the town buildings.  
  

                                                                               
THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THEIR HARD WORK!!! YOU 

ALL ARE APPRECIATED! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


